
Summer is almost here and we know students, parents and educators are looking forward to

lots of fun and relaxing activities over break. In collaboration with the Gower School District,
The Gower Foundation will be hosting our first Summer Read-A-Thon Fundraiser from
May 17th to September 17th. The
goal of the Gower Read-A-Thon
is to encourage and support our
students to read over the
summer months. This fundraiser

will help support future The Gower

Foundation’s enrichment programs

for students and keep reading

engagement high over the summer.

Please use the link below to register

your child and start spreading the

word about our Read-A-Thon with

family and friends. Students who

activate their account by May 21st

will receive a small token of our appreciation for enrolling in the fundraiser.

Visit Gower Read-A-Thon registration page at
https://www.read-a-thon.com/readers/r/FqlZEY and follow the simple instructions.

Be sure to follow The Gower Foundation on social media and subscribe to our newsletter. Each

month this summer, The Gower Foundation will be hosting pop-up events in the community.

FB: @TheGowerFoundation

IG: @thegowerfoundation

https://www.read-a-thon.com/readers/r/FqlZEY

